
Doing what is right!

MESSAGE FROM THE CEO

CATHERINE HAWES
As our lives have been jarred by the impact 
of the spread of the coronavirus and in the 
midst of all of the negative news, Walled Lake 
Schools Federal Credit Union is doing great 
things for our members right now. 

Our Household 
Emergency Loan Program 
(H.E.L.P.) is assisting 
our members who need 
help so desperately 
right now. The H.E.L.P. 
program offers 90-day 
payment extensions to 
those experiencing hardships related 
to COVID-19 and our Assistance Loans are 
providing help to members with immediate 
financial needs. Please contact us or apply 
online for any of your COVID-19 related 
financial hardships. 

While we continue to support our members, 
our members themselves are also on the front 
lines doing great things. First responders and 
health care workers have worked tirelessly 
to aid impacted individuals. Educators have 
inspired us by transitioning their teaching 
to online or other methods and students 
are adapting to new learning environments. 

• 	 All teller lines have 
protective shields.

• 	Proper social distancing floor 
decals installed.

• 	Sanitization station installed in 
lobby.

• 	Need a pen? Take it with you.

• 	Temporary limitations of lobby 
amenities such as coffee station 
and literature

• 	Temporary limiting the number 
of members allowed in branch.

• 	Face masks required by all to 
enter.

Extra measures to keep our 
members and employees safe.  

Helping others is a longstanding WLSFCU tradition
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Virtual Annual 
Meeting 
to be held 
September 15
Time: 7 p.m.

Elections will be held during 
the meeting.

Standing for re-election on 
the Credit Committee are:
l Donald Waymire
l Lee Bailey
l Steve Fogle

Standing for re-election on 
the Board of Directors:
l Barbara Garbutt 
l Donald Waymire
l Nancy van Leuwen
l Timothy Wichert

Details regarding how to 
attend the virtual meeting 
will be mailed separately 
and available online at  
wlsefcu.com.
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Thoughtful community members are 
providing assistance to those in need. 
We are witnessing the power of when 
caring and community come together. 

COVID-19 has forced all of us to adapt 
to new ways to keep safe and healthy 
– which includes our annual meeting. 
For the first time we’re holding our 
annual meeting virtually, Tuesday, 
September 15th at 7 pm. Details 
regarding how to attend the virtual 
meeting will be mailed separately and 
available online @ www.wlsefcu.com. 

As of June 8th, our lobby is open 
for full service. We are taking extra 
measures to keep our members and 
employees safe. 

I am sure the world and our business 
environment are going to change in 
significant ways once this crisis has 
passed. Walled Lake Schools Federal 
Credit Union is fully prepared to meet 
those challenges ahead.

We have a tradition of doing what 
is right for our members, especially 
during times of crisis. Now more than 
ever, we are proud every day to have 
assisted you with your financial needs. 

Thank you to our members for the 
patience and understanding during 
this difficult time of transition as we 
continue to navigate through this 
pandemic. It is truly appreciated from 
everyone at Walled Lake Schools 
Federal Credit Union. We look forward 
to seeing you in our lobby.

First-time homebuyer? Looking to refinance? No problem. Our partner, 
Mortgage Center, is here to help you finance your dream home. Mortgage 
Center offers traditional, FHA, VA loans, and unique mortgage solutions that 
other lenders cannot, including:

•   Zero down payment 	 •  Construction loans                          •  And more!
•  Cash-out refinances  	 •  No Private Mortgage Insurance   

Visit MortgageCenter.com to apply from the comfort of your home, or call 
800.353.4449 to speak with a mortgage expert today!

l 	 Ethan Stefanou – Walled Lake 
Central High School 

Congratulations, Legacy Scholarship Recipients!

WLSEFCU is proud to announce 
the recipients of our 2020 Legacy 
Scholarships:

MORTGAGE SOLUTIONS 
FOR YOU.

Mortgage Center NMLS# 282701

l 	 Madeline Durand  – Walled Lake 
Northern High School 

l 	 Emily Lampela – Walled Lake 
Western High School

Two great ways to social 
distance the digital way

1 2
Mobile Banking. Use your smart 
phone or other mobile device, to 
view your account activity, make 
transfers, pay your bills and more.

HomeBanking NETBRANCH 
– with Free Online Bill Pay. 
Access your account and 
conduct business from the 
comfort of your home, office, 
or mobile device.

...of course, if you need to come into the 
credit office, we are here for you!CEO’s Message
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